Date: 7/17/2013 11:21 AM
Subject: Re: Kali- Letters and Opinions
CcC: Buckley, Joanie

Mr. Wheelock did not submit supporting documentation. Here is our editorial policy as it appears in the paper.

Letters must be limited to 500 words. All letters are subject to editing and must have your signature, address and
phone number

for confirmation. Confirmation of letters will be needed before publication. Kalihwisaks has the right to refuse
publication

of submitted letters.

Effective January 1, 2001 per Kalihwisaks Policies & Procedures, Section I (¢)(4), “Individuals will not be allowed to
submit more than eight (8) letters per year regardless of topics.”

For more information on Kalihwisaks Policies & Procedures, please contact (920) 496-7318

Guest articles and editorials that appear in the Kalihwisaks are not necessarily the views or opinions of the
Kalihwisaks staff, Editorial Board or the Oneida Nation of Wisconsin.

Although we require a signed submission for letters, you can e-mail us now — and send the hard copy through
the mail - to ensure

we get your submission by the deadline.

E-mail your letters to: dwalschi@oneidanation.org

Dawn Walschinski
Kalihwisaks Managing Editor
920-496-7318
dwalschi@oneidanation.org
PO Box 365



